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A Message from Mrs Hewitt 
Last week, year 2 braved the weather and took the children to Warwick Castle, a magical (wet and 
windy) for the children.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The MAB also went o Cadbury world- luckily, they were able to spend the majority of the day 
indoors.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
This week, our year one children had a visit from the animal man. They loved learning about a 
variety of animals. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 4 are on their residential trip to Blackwell Outdoor Centre; they are having a fabulous time. A 
huge thank you goes to the staff who have given up their time to give the children this wonderful 
experience.  

 
 
 
 
 
Today is Comic Relief Day. This year’s 
theme was ‘Dress Up For Joy.’ The 
children looked great dressed up in bright 
clothes, bright socks. If you wish to make 
a donation to the Comic Relief Charity, 
please click the link to donate via the Just 
Giving app. 
 

Special Someone Gift Sale 

 

 

Thank you to Friends of Meadows for 
organising the sale on Monday. The 

children loved shopping for a special gift. 
I hope that everyone loved receiving their 

special gift on Sunday. 

https://trk.justgiving.com/f/a/6XJUjWszjz-6ltUILs0i0w~~/AAME8QA~/RgRlz2uvP4QIAWh0dHBzOi8vd3d3Lmp1c3RnaXZpbmcuY29tL2Z1bmRyYWlzaW5nL3JlZG5vc2VkYXkyMy1tZWFkb3dzLWZpcnN0LXNjaG9vbD91dG1fY2FtcGFpZ249bGNfZnJwX3NoYXJlX3RyYW5zYWN0aW9uX3RyYW5zYWN0aW9uYWxfLS1fcGFnZV9sYXVuY2hlZF8tLV9jYW1wYWlnbiZ1dG1fY29udGVudD1hMDIyNjM5MC1jYjdmLTQ2N2UtYWIyMi0zODNmNzQwY2ExZDQmdXRtX21lZGl1bT1lbWFpbCZ1dG1fc291cmNlPXBvc3RvZmZpY2UmdXRtX3Rlcm09MTY3NjQ2OTkzNDE3MVcDc3BjQgpj5a_m7GNEwxhQUhloZWFkQG1lYWRvd3Mud29yY3Muc2NoLnVrWAQAAAAD
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Cygnets   Oliver – overcoming his nerves in PE. Georgie – being such a wonderful & patient friend. 
Goslings Jack L – huge improvement in his learning attitude. Harleen – making an amazing model of the 
  rainforest.     
Caterpillars Thomas C – fantastic effort in PE with Jimmy from Kidderminster Harriers. Mollie D – trying hard   
in English, reading, spelling and hand handwriting. 
Dragonflies Indigo – neat handwriting. Wilfie – hard work in English and Maths.     
Owls    Oliver P – great focus & writing a super recount. Jax – amazing enthusiasm with his reading. 
Hedgehogs  Phoebe – amazing recount about Warwick Castle. Shahnoor – determination in all lessons.   
Sharks             Chase S – beautifully presented science diagram. Harry S – always showing caring and kindness 
                      to others.  
Dolphins           Ezekiel A W – lovely ideas and hard working in writing. Darci H – working with great focus and 
                      determination in all lessons.     
Jaguars            Harvey & Archie – super skills making beautiful Mother’s Day cards.                     
Tigers  Evie C – writing a brilliant biography on Henry VIII. Blake M – working hard in all lessons 
  and trying hard. 
     

 

Both of our year 4 hockey teams put up a great performance at the Bromsgrove hockey 
tournament this week, with one winning the overall competition. I am so proud of both 
teams.  



Meadows First School 
Weekly Newsletter 

 
 

 

 

 

 



Meadows First School 
Weekly Newsletter 

 
 

 

 

Holiday Activities and Food (HAF) Programme for Easter Holidays  
HAF is a Department for Education (DfE) funded programme aimed at enabling children in 
receipt of benefits-related free school meals (FSM) to attend school holiday activities and 
experiences during Easter, summer and Christmas. In Worcestershire, they work with over 
200 organisations to deliver the programme for families, this includes holiday club providers, 
workshop providers, supermarkets, suppliers, caterers, community groups, charities and 
schools. The programme creates free places for eligible children to attend, with a focus on 
enriching activities with a healthy meal and snacks included. Click here to access the leaflet 
and how to apply.  
 

 

We area 
aware that 

some 
families are 
struggling 

due to 
increasing 

cost of living 
- local food 

banks 
provide 

support for 
families. 

Monday to 
Wednesday Food 
Parcels collection 
– 07754 567800 – 
 

https://www.catshillb

aptist.org.uk/cbc-

foodbank-2/ 

 

https://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/virtual-family-hub/ready-steady-worcestershire-holiday-activities-and-food-haf-programme
https://www.catshillbaptist.org.uk/cbc-foodbank-2/
tel:07754567800
https://www.catshillbaptist.org.uk/cbc-foodbank-2/
https://www.catshillbaptist.org.uk/cbc-foodbank-2/
https://www.catshillbaptist.org.uk/cbc-foodbank-2/
https://www.healthystart.nhs.uk/how-to-apply/

